
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Monday, 31 October 2016 5:18 PM 
To: Jacki Baulch 

Cc: Sharlene Wellard 
Subject: RE: AM 2014/209 4 Yearly Review Pharmacy Industry Award 

 
Dear Ms Baulch, 
 
I refer to your email below, and confirm that the extension sought by APESMA has been granted. 
 
APESMA is to file submissions by 5pm Thursday, 3 November 2016 in accordance with direction 1 of 
the Directions issued 21 September 2016. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
 
From: Jacki Baulch [mailto:jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  
Sent: Monday, 31 October 2016 11:21 AM 

To: AMOD; Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Sharlene Wellard 
Subject: AM 2014/209 4 Yearly Review Pharmacy Industry Award 

 
Dear Your Honour 

On 21
st
 September 2016 you issued Directions relating to the filing of submissions regarding the 

APESMA claim for work value increases to the minimum wages for the pharmacist classifications 
contained in the Pharmacy Industry Award 2010.  In these Directions you required APESMA to file an 
outline of submissions by 5 pm on 31

st
 October 2016. 

Unfortunately, because of other commitments relating to the current modern award reviews, including 
the plain language drafting of the Pharmacy Industry Award and periods of personal and family illness 
we are unable to file our initial outline of submissions by 5 pm today as required by these Directions 

We write respectfully request your agreement to an extension on the time to file these submissions 
until 5pm on Thursday 3rd November 2016. 

Please feel free to contact me if needed. 

Regards 

 

Jacki Baulch 
Senior Industrial Officer 

 
P: (03) 9695 8804 
E: jbaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au 
W: www.professionalsaustralia.org.au 
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